
 
 

 

 

 

MIKE FITZPATRICK& Son  
18 COZY LAKE ROAD 

P.O. BOX 430 

Website:  MikeFitzpatrick.com 
Phone: 973-208-5500 
Fax: 973-208-5504 
 
June 9, 2016 
 
 
To the Residents of Star Lake Road:  
 
The Water, Drainage and Paving Reconstruction project will commence on 
or about Thursday June 16, 2016 at 8:00 am.  There will be limited access 
to residence homes during the work day/week.  Expect delays and access 
on the street from 8:00 am till 5:00 pm.  Access will be limited during the 
day and may inhibit entering/leaving your property when work is being 
performed near your property.  There will be periods of interruption of the 
water services when the improvements to your particular property are 
being constructed.  We will make every effort to keep these 
inconveniences to a minimum, and our crews will be sensitive to any 
special circumstances that may be needed if you could please contact our 
office or on site supervision so we may adjust accordingly.  There will 
always be emergency service access. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience during the process but appreciate 
your help in understanding the more cooperation we can achieve the 
sooner we will be completed. 
 
All access will be open after approximately 5:00 pm daily 
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